
 

       

      

 

 

25 June 2020 

Dear Llywydd and Business Committee, 

 

On 2 July the Business Committee  allocated Legislative Consent Memorandum for 

the Non-Domestic Rating (Public Lavatories) Bill to the Economy, Infrastructure 

and Skills Committee. The reporting deadline given was 2 July. The Bill this LCM 

relates to is a reintroduced Bill which was guillotined as a result of the 2019 

general election.   

 

When the Committee discussed the LCM in its first iteration we found no reason to 

object to the Assembly, as it was then, agreeing the Legislative Consent Motion 

associated with the Memorandum.  

 

At that time we issued a report which I am content is still relevant. As such I do 

not feel it would be the best use of Committee time to re-examine the LCM or 

reissue the report and as such am happy with the report from July 2019, attached, 

being used to support the debate. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Russell George MS 

Chair 

Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

Elin Jones MS 

Chair, Business Committee 

Senedd Cymru 


